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Good day to each of you in our United Communities. I hope you are enjoying our 

summer. The Children our out of school, please be extra vigilant while driving. 

 

A celebration of memories of Pearl Lohnes will be held on Sunday July 16th from 2 until 4 at the 

United Communities Fire hall.  Family and friends are welcome, come and share in the 

memories. 

 

http://ucfd.ca/


July 15th- B B Q. 11 to 2. I would like to thank all those who came out. It was a great social 

occasion.  

July4th and 18th we will be holding a jam, come out and play or just enjoy the entertainment. 

 

 

Wild Fires: We have has a number of wildfires in our province recently. These fires have caused 

great loss to a number of families and thankfully no loss of life. People were asked to evacuate 

will literally no notice. There are actions that each of us can take to prepare. Please google “wild 

fire emergency evacuation plan”. It has information on before during and after. Here is hoping 

that it never has to be used but it never hurts to be prepared. 

 

 

Burning Restrictions:  We are in the burn ban season and to this point the majority of burning 

has only been allowed from 7pm to 8 am. When there are no restrictions you can burn from 2 pm 

until 8 am. When the burning ban is red, that indicates no fires including fire pits, chiminea. 

Please check on a daily basis if you are going to burn.  This website will give you a daily 

update: http://novascotia.ca>burnsafe. Please have proper extinguishing materials on hand while 

burning and take the wind into consideration if you are going to burn. Thank you all for 

following the guidelines and keeping our communities safe. 

 

 Fire Fighter 50/50. The administration for the lotto has requested that each member 

donate a part of our winnings to the Red Cross. The total donation will be $25,000.00 from the 

entire lottery pool. UCFD has agreed.   

 

United Communities Fire Department has joined a Fire Fighter lotto. Our monthly 

cheque netted the Fire Department approximately $800.00. Your participation is very much 

appreciated as a portion of your ticket sales is automatically redirected to the UCFD. Good luck 

to you all. For more information, please check the following websites. 

www.rafflebox.ca/raffle/nsfd  or  http://firefighter5050.com/190  

 

You can also find this newsletter at UCFD.CA or on our facebook page United Communities 

Fire Department | Facebook 100084381421374 

 

 

 

 

Larry Blackler 

Fire Chief 

United Communities Fire Department 
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